
 

Tyson Foods, Inc. 

2200 W. Don Tyson Parkway – Springdale, AR 

 
July 3, 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Tyson Foods, Inc. is voluntarily recalling approximately 8.5 million pounds of frozen, fully 
cooked chicken. Tyson has been working closely with the U.S. Department of Agriculture on 
this recall, and while there is no conclusive evidence that the products were contaminated at 
the time of shipment, the voluntary recall is being initiated out of an abundance of caution.  
 

The affected products were produced at one plant located in Dexter, Missouri, between 
December 26, 2020 and April 13, 2021, and distributed to foodservice and retail customers 
nationwide and Puerto Rico. They are being recalled as a precaution due to possible 
exposure to Listeria monocytogenes, a harmful bacteria.   
 
The recall includes Tyson® branded frozen, fully cooked products as well as private label 
products made for customers. You may have received the affected products. Each 
package has the establishment code P-7089. View the full press release here. 
 
A Tyson Customer Service Associate (CSA) will contact you regarding product disposal 
and credit on all destroyed goods. To facilitate this credit, please complete and return the 
attached Tracker Form to your CSA. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jason Nichol 
Chief Customer Officer 
 

https://www.tysonfoods.com/news/news-releases/2021/7/tyson-foods-voluntarily-recalls-frozen-fully-cooked-chicken



